
Special Meeting Notice – Long Beach Paving Project 
 
We will be holding a Special Meeting on Saturday June 10th between 8:30 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. to share 
the latest progress on the road paving project that has been discussed at the regular LBCA meetings 
since 2022. The purpose of this meeting is to share the final project scope for Phase 1a and receive 
comments and opinions from residents prior to the Board making a final decision. We will end the 
meeting at 9:30 a.m. and start the general monthly LBCA meeting at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be 
held at the LBCA building - 5845 Calvert Blvd, St Leonard, MD. 

 


